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March 20th, 2020 

 

 

Subject: Notification of COVID-19 pandemic 

 

 

Dear valued partners and customers,  

 

COVID-19 pandemic is now a reality. Our industry is facing a health, social and 

economic crisis affecting companies globally. 

On March 17th, 2020, the French government has decreed a 15 days’ period of 

containment for each French citizen and took some additional measures to 

contain the virus: all movements of persons which are not necessary or not 

justified are prohibited. 

 

In these circumstances, TARMAC Aerosave implements a solution adapted to this 

exceptional situation, while protecting the health and ensuring the safety of its 

employees. 

We have adapted our activities to give priority to aircraft storage and to dedicate 

a team to urgent requests. Our sales and technical teams, in France and Spain, are 

involved in giving answers, as soon and tailored as possible.  

 

Rest assured that we are doing our best to satisfy your requests during this 

exceptional period, as we always do. 

 

Our sales team, as well as your dedicated contacts, remain at your disposal to 

provide you with all the necessary information, as the situation evolves. 

Do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 

Thank you for your understanding and trust during this difficult time for our entire 

profession. 

 

 

Best regards,  

 

 

TARMAC Aerosave Team 
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